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5 October 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Celebration Assemblies 
 
As we continually refine our coronavirus risk assessment, we are delighted to be able 
to reintroduce Class Assemblies. 
 
Please see timetable below. 

 We look forward to welcoming you into school and sharing the children's learning 
with you.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Paxton Senior Leadership 


